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"SORRY" PLAYS PLAZA

It's time for
fun and hilarity at
the Union Plaza Hotel
where Maynard
Sloate's production
of the world premiere
of the comedy "Sorry,
Wrong Husband" is
playing twice nightly
at an 8:00 P.M. dinner
and an 11:45 P.M.
cocktail show.

The star of this
new comedy, written
by Award - Winning
television writers
Martin Ragaway and
Craig Tennis, is one
of America's most
versatile actors,
George Maharis.

The handsome
Maharis plays an

.architect who be-

comes one of the
husbands who causes
a merry romp through
delightful upsets be-fo- re

all settles
into domestic bliss.
The situations are

funny and the one-line- rs

never cease.
In support of

George Maharis are
attractive and talented
actors. Kristin Larkin
plays a budding
executive for tele-
vision game shows.
Vaugh Armstrong
plays Chuck, a
baseball player with
a knack for starting
retail stores. Leslie'
Bisno plays Larry, a
devoted lawyer to all
of them. Finally, ac-
tress Dorothy Mc-
Donald plays Helene,
the doting mother of
Raymond who would
prefer that her son
would not marry.

Producer and direc-
tor Maynard .Sloate
worked with the wri-
ters for months be-

fore bringing this new
play into its first
production anywhere

and from the response
of the audiences it
seems that "Sorry,
Wrong Husband" will
be a hit here and a

strong possibility for
a Broadway opening.
Sloate has been
associated with the
Union Plaza as pro-
ducer since 1972
and before that he
produced the famed
"Folies Bergere" at
the Tropicana Hotel.

So, it's a com-
bination of the special
talents of television
writers, a gifted
producer and direc-
tor, and fine actors
headed by George
Maharis that is mak-

ing "Sorry, Wrong
Husband" a joyous
experience, espe-
cially for the au-

diences twice nightly
at the Union Plaza
Hotel in downtown f
Las Vegas. f'

ALL MILITARY FORCES OUT OF LEBANON

BY YEARS END

WASH. (WNS)
All foreign military
forces Syrian, the
Palestine Liberation
Organization, and Is-

raeli, could be out
of Lebanon by the
"end of the year."
This prediction was
made by Israeli
Foreign Minister
Yitzhak Shamir in

response to questions
on the CBS - TV "Face
the Nation" program.

But Shamir indica-
ted that Israeli forces
may not leave Baabda,
site of the Lebanese
Presidential Palace
three miles from
Beirut and the area
just south of Beirut
International Airport
until "a timetable"
is drawn up for the
withdrawal of' - all
troeps, despite de-

mand by the U.S.
that they leave those
two areas now. Sha-

mir said departure ,

from those areas as
part of a general
withdrawal "must be
the logical conclu-
sion."

The Israeli Foreign
Minister said he based
his optimism on talks
he had with U.S. spe-
cial envoy Philip
Habib. He said
Habib told him that
if the Syrians are
willing to leave Le-
banon as they pro-
mised, the only prob-
lem is the techni-
calities of withdrawal.
Shamir said that if that
happened, he does not
believe PLO forces
in northern Lebanon
and the Bekaa valley
would stay in Lebanon.
"I don't think the
PLO will remain
tt&re without the
pitotection of Syrian
tttvopff,"' he said.
"And we have no
Intention rfc stay an
additional moment

in Lebanon when all
the other forces will
leave Lebanese terri-
tory."

Shamir said Is-

rael's security on
its northern borders
will have to be worked
out between the

governments of Israel
and Lebanon, He said
it could not be done
by an international
force such as the
United Nations Interim
Force in Lebanon
(UNIFIL) --- or by a
multinational force
such as that composed
of U.S. Marines,
French and Italian
troops, now in Beirut.
He said the reason
was that the PLO would

try to reinfiltrate the
territory and only the
Lebanese army would
be willing to fight
them. Shamir added
that Israel did not want
to have U.S. Marines
protecting its border.

ITALY'S TRADE UNIONS BOYCOTT ISRAEL

boycott was to leave t
Israeli ships with no
facilities for loading
or unloading cargo. li
The first ships hit 1

by the boycott were 1
the "Zim Tokyo" and I
the "Zim Marseilles." I

There was no I
indication how long
the ship boycott would
last, or what would f
happen to handling I
of El Al flights to I
Rome after October. i'

ROME (WNS) Two
Israeli container
ships were stranded
September 23 in the
Livorno port and 76
passengers on a El
Al flight had to fend
for themselves at the
Rome airport because
of a boycott by the
powerful federation
of Italy's three ma-

jor trade unions as
an aftermath of the
massacre of Pales-
tinian refugees in two
camps near Beirut.

Normal airport

service to transport
El Al passengers
from the landing pointj
of the planes to the
airport terminal and
in handling of lug-
gage of passengers
has been suspended
until October. A

spokesman for one of
the three unions said
the unionized workers
"refuse to furnish any
sort of assistance
to these flights,
with the purpose of
boycotting contacts
with Israel."

One result of the

PARTI A I TEXT OF CABINET IT1TEMENT

8 ion.'
4. "fhe'Cabinet re-

solved to establish
a cpmrnission of in-qu- lff

according to
the Law of Com-
missions of Inquiry,
1968. The matter
which will be sug-
gested to inquiry is
all the facts and per-
sons connected with
the atrocity which
was carried out by a
unit of the Lebanese
forces against the
civilian population in
the Shatila and Sabra
camps. The Prime
Minister will inform
the President of the
Supreme Court of the
establishment of a
commission of in-

quiry."

JERUSALEM (WNS)
The following is a

partial text of the
Cabinet statement
which summarized the
government's version
of the recent events
leading to the call for
the establishment of
a judicial commis-
sion of inquiry.

1. The Cabinet re-
solved to hold a dis-
cussion on the ap-

propriate method of

examining the acts
regarding the atro-
cities carried out by a
unit from the Lebanese
forces in Beirut and
to report on its
decisions. The Min-
ister of Justice an-

nounced in the Knesset
in the name of the
government that the
decision would be
adopted in the very
near future.

2. The Cabinet
unanimously resol-
ved to ask the Pre-
sident of the Supreme

Court to examine the
facts connected with
the above mentioned

atroctyHieainet

is convinced that by
employing this auth-
ority it took the
appropriate way to
examine the tragic;
incident as swiftly
as possible and with
complete objectivity.

3.: "The President
of the Supreme Court
explained to the M-
inister of Justice that
he could not consider
the Cabinet's request
because the Supreme
Court, sitting as the
High Court of Justice,
has before it two
appeals submitted
on this issue which
renders the matter
sub judice. The judi-
cial qualification of
the appeals as stated
would take a number
of weeks at least. In
order to put an end
to the false libels
to the effect that the
Israeli government
has something to
hide in this matter
or that it would like
to avoid its full
clarification, the Ca-

binet had decided, at
the Prime . Minister's
suggestion, to revise
its previous deci- -
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I PALM READER
Ars you Making HELP? Com see the woman who can help you.

I If J f She tee all, tella all. You do not have to tell her ahe'll tell you. One

I I if viait it all you'll need. She't reader of all reader. She ha the

S tokitkxT to aD your problem. Love, marriage happiness and health.
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